
Correction of a typographical error in the name of a Management Board Member  

Current Report No. 26/2020/K of 25 August 2020 

 

Legal basis (selected in ESPI):  

Article 56 Section 1 Item 2 of the Act on Offerings – current and periodic information 

 

The Management Board of PKP CARGO S.A. (“Company”, “PKP CARGO” hereby corrects an 
obvious typographical error in Current Report No. 26/2020 of 24 August 2020.  

In the current report mentioned in the previous sentence, an error was made in the details of the 
newly-appointed Management Board Member in charge of Commerce. The incorrect spelling of 
the name in the report was Piotr Wąsaty, while while the correct spelling is Piotr Wasaty.  

The remaining content of the report has not changed. 

 

 

Detailed legal basis:  

§ 15 item 2 of the Regulation issued by the Finance Minister on 29 March 2018 on the Current and 

Periodic Information Transmitted by Securities Issuers and the Conditions for Recognizing the 

Information Required by the Regulations of a Non-Member State as Equivalent (Journal of Laws 

of 2018, Item 757). 

 


